
This past August, I had the great opportunity of attending part of the IFLA  (International

Federation of Library Associations) Conference.  For 82 years, this organization has met once a

year to discuss the state of librarianship on a global scale.  Only 5 times have they met in the U.S.

and this year, they met in Columbus, Ohio.  Thanks to the generosity of our Board and Friends

of the Library, I was able to attend three days of the week long conference.  Over 4,000

librarians attended from over 140 countries.  With surprise, I realized that all of us are concerned

about the same things; how technology is rapidly changing library service, how to make our

libraries more secure and what services to offer our patrons.  I heard a woman from Taiwan talk

about programming in their library.  After surveying all the libraries in Taiwan, the top three

requested programs were BookStart (same as our Story Time), cooking programs and crafts.

These are the same three requests we receive here as well.  A librarian from Quatar talked in

excited tones about the new National Library facility they are building.  A gentleman from

Sarawak (part of Malaysia) was telling me that every child born in Sarawak receives a book

bundle containing books for children and information on how libraries can help their family.

They have proof now that this programming is improving the education of the children even

those in rural areas.  The program is so popular that all of Malaysia may adopt it.  Book Bundles

for newborns are also a popular service in many libraries in the U.S.  My favorite moment though

was on the bus ride back from the reception.  I got in a lively discussion, not library related at all,

with those around me who included three women across from me who were from South Africa,

Ethiopia, and Bhutan and an Italian gentleman sitting beside me.  This whole experience made me

realize that we are indeed part of one world.



Plus So Much More!!

TEEN /ADULT

MOVIES

   September 8th @ 6 p.m.

September 22nd  @ 6 p.m.

* Ages 12 + welcome! *

New At The library
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Join  us Tuesday, September 27th, for lunch and

Scrabble!! Lunch and games will kick off at 12:30! Any
age 18+ is welcome to join in on the fun! Please
register by calling 419-468-3203 or stopping by the

Adult Circ desk.

We will once again host an adult coloring night at
The Candi Bar uptown. (125 Harding Way E.)

Thursday, October 6th , from 5-7 p.m. Pages and
colored pencils will be provided but please feel

free to bring your own supplies. Refreshments will
be provided. Drinks will be available for purchase.

Due to limited seating, registration is required.

Join us Saturday, September 24th at 11 a.m., for the
 signing! Local Galion

author, Noel Lizotte, will be talking about her  pet
cookbook and giving a demonstration of a dog treat
recipe! This event will be held in the community
room. Please register by calling 419-468-3203 or

stopping by the Adult Circ. Desk.

Friends of the Library Fall Book Sale

Thurs- October 27- 9am-8p

Friday- October 28- 9am- 5pm

Saturday- October 29- 9am- 12 pm

* Members Only Hours *

Wednesday- October 26- 6pm-8pm

All books will be sold on donation basis.



Story Time

* Stop in for lots
of monster fun as we read monster stories,

make monster crafts, and decorate our
own monster sweet treats to eat!

Calling all detectives in …We
need you to put on your thinking caps and

help us solve the haunted amusement
park mystery!

Join us as we celebrate everyone’s
favorite flying insect, Fly Guy, with

stories, crafts, and other fun
activites!!

Save the date! All Harry Potter
fans in grade s  4-12 are invited to

our special Harry Potter Event!

The Children’s Department will
be showing the, PG-rated, live
action film
Popcorn and drinks will be

provided. Remember to bring
your blanket and pillow!


